
D     Dear Vraj Devotees 
 
We are happy to inform you that plans for Vraj Adult Retreat have been approved for 
Sat. June 7-June 14, 2025. We are inviting you along with your friends and family to 
join us, in the spiritual journey, for a week away from home.  
 
This retreat is for us who wish to get away from the daily life of hustle and 
bustle, for a short while, to focus on our spiritual strengths, in a relaxed 
atmosphere, with nature and with other like minded people. Although it is 
meant for any and everyone who wishes to come, most important is your 
physical ability to walk back and forth from the mandir, and for various 
activities.  
 
We are informing you so you can plan to save the dates. 
 
Application information will be provided later on the Vraj.org website. The donation is 
$401. 
 
You can contact Mallika ben (732-272-3651) or Kamini ben (267-474-7430) for any 
questions that arise.  
 
We hope and look forward to seeing as many of you, from the past, as possible.   
 
Jai Shri Krishna 
 
Mallika - mallikampatel29@gmail.com 
Kamini - coreresusa@gmail.com 

 
e 3-June 10, 2023. We are inviting you along with your friends and family to join us in 
t=Although it is meant for any and everyone who wishes but most important is your 
physical ability to walk backe mandir, for various activities, after Darshan. 
We are informing you so you can plan to save theJai Shri Krishna 
 
Mallika - mallikampatel29@gmail.com 
Kamini - coreresusa@gmail.com 
 

http://vraj.org/

